
From: Bob Fischer   
Sent: Monday, December 30, 2024 7:39 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Summit Carbon pipeline request 

 

Don’t think it’s a good idea to have such a pipeline in South Dakota, what about landowners 
rights. I don’t want it cross the Fischer Ranch LLC land. But I suppose if we decide to fight 
they will just do line the XL Pipeline and threaten to backmail us with animate domain. Even 
thou they are not a public utility. So please deny their request. 

Robert Fischer 

 

Hot Springs SD 57747 

 
 
 

Bob Fischer 
Assistant Fire Chief 
Argyle Fire Department 

 




